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#04-24
January 22, 2024

CAWP / H2AP Membership Reception &
Monte Carlo Night

CAWP and H2AP members joined together and celebrated the heavy/highway
construction industry on Friday, January 12, 2024 at Acrisure Stadium. Over
600 attendees enjoyed an extended Monte Carlo reception, food and
beverages before honoring the Highway Construction Industry 2023 Person of
the Year and the Brandon Chaney CLC Scholarship recipients for 2023.   

Check out the event recap! 

EVENT RECAP

https://www.cawp.org/featured_item/2024-member-reception-and-monte-carlo/
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REGISTRATION IS OPEN for the 2024
CAWP/H2AP Safety Banquet

Join CAWP & H2AP to recognize your accident-free supervisors and your
company for their commitment to safety by registering to attend the

2024 CAWP/H2AP Safety Banquet! 

REGISTRATION & SPONSORSHIPS

Boost Your Company’s
Competitive Edge at the
CAWP Student
Estimating Competition  

The Seventh Annual CAWP Student
Estimating Competition will be held
February 23 & 24, 2024 at the
Pittsburgh Marriott North in
Cranberry Township, PA. 

 In conjunction with the competition, a career fair will be held on Saturday,
February 24 from noon – 3:00 p.m. Several Estimating Competition student-
participant alumni have been hired by CAWP contractors since the event’s
inception. 

https://web.cawp.org/events/2024-CAWP-H2AP-Safety-Banquet-1033/details
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This year’s program again promises to bring together a group of 60 to 70
motivated students from the following schools: 

Bucknell University 

Carnegie Mellon University 

Penn State University 

Penn State University – Harrisburg 

The University of Pittsburgh 

The University of Pittsburgh – Johnstown 

West Virginia University

If your company is interested in participating in this career fair, please
contact Erin at erins@cawp.org, Jason at jasonk@cawp.org, or call the
Association at 412-343-8000. 

PA One Call Invoices

CAWP Contractor members are advised NOT
TO PAY any invoice they receive from the
Pennsylvania One Call System. CAWP members
are paid for on a group basis as a benefit of
their membership in APC. CAWP members
who receive these invoices should forward
them to Stephanie at stephaniet@cawp.org at
the Association office and we will inform PA
One Call of your membership in this
Association. 

mailto:erins@cawp.org
mailto:jasonk@cawp.org
mailto:stephaniet@cawp.org
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UPCOMING EVENTS

February 7-11, 2024
CAWP Annual Meeting

 
February 22-24, 2024

CAWP Student Estimating Competition
 

March 15, 2024
CAWP/H2AP Safety Banquet

Recent Bulletins

January 16
AGC Virtual EDGE Advanced Safety

Management Training Program
CAWP Safety Bulletin #3-24

 
January 11

OSHA's Recordkeeping & Reporting
- New Electronic Reporting
CAWP Safety Bulletin #2-24

Proud Chapter
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